20 Westbourne Road

BOLWARRA 2320

24% june 2021

| am lodging a submission objecting to the Martins Creek quarry extension,

I and my family are residents of Bolwarra and live close to Paterson Road. We have a large heritage
two storey home and our bedroom upstairs has a clear view to Paterson Road.

During Daracon’s unlawful operations of the quarry over many years the disturbance to our lives was
significant.

Empty gravel trucks with empty bouncing dog trailers at 5.00am is not fun. At that hour those trucks
are travelling at speed on 50km restricted suburban roads and creating a terrible noise early in the
morning.

It is not one truck but many travelling in convoy.

This expansion of the quarry will disturb whole communities from Martins Creek through Paterson,
Woodville and Bolwarra.

I and my family strongly object to any expansion of the quarry.
Yours sincerely,

Gt e

ROBERT O’BRIEN



